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Boulware, Christine (CI-StPaul)

From: Karin DuPaul <KarinDuPaul@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 7:23 PM

To: Boulware, Christine (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 689 Conway

Hi Christine, 

I believe 689 Conway should not be demoed. This house has very nice bones. It was in bad shape about 25 years ago, 

then a local property manager purchased it, rehabbed it and sold it to a home owner. Over the years it has had a 

number of owners and now it is vacant. But this could be a beautiful home once again. Please save it. 

Take care, 

Karin DuPaul 

651-776-0550 


